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From: vaughan vl mcleod <

Sent: Friday, March 12, 2021 2:53 PM

To: registrar <registrar@oeb.ca>; vaughan val mcleod <} G-

Subject: Fw: ELIMINATION OF THE SEASONAL RATE CLASS .

| am forwarding an email | sent earlier today
which did not go through . Please confirm receipt of this email .
Thanks - Vaughan MclLeod .

From: vaughan vl mcleod < -

Sent: March 12, 2021 5:54 AM

To: register@oeb.ca <register@oeb.ca>; vaughan val mcleod ||| G
Subject: ELIMINATION OF THE SEASONAL RATE CLASS .

We are writing as a follow up to the Hydro 1 notice

that was enclosed with our recent Hydro 1 billing .

This notice said that the OEB is considering the

elimination of the Hydro 1 Seasonal Rate Class

which applies to thousands of their customers .

We have calculated that our bills will increase by
about 110% if this proposal is approved .

We have been hydro customers for decades and
do not want the Seasonal Rate Class eliminated .

Note - We do pay monthly hydro delivery fees for
12 months during the year including the
7 months we do not go to the lake .

We see this as a cash grab for Hydro 1 to increase
their revenues .

The proposed change is unfair to long-time customers
and we strongly oppose this request to elimination the
Seasonal Rate Class .

We also find the March 15 . 2021 deadline very short
as we just received our billing a few days ago .

Thank-you :


mailto:register@oeb.ca
mailto:register@oeb.ca

Vaughan and Valerie McLeod






